
You are invited to: 

Nanaimo’s Local Immigration Partnership Launch 

Monday, May 14th      5:30pm-7:30pm 

The Port Theatre Lobby 
An evening with a variety of speakers from diverse backgrounds sharing their experiences on 

housing, employment, education, language and belonging 

 

This night is part of a larger community-wide initiative to build a Welcoming Community 

 

When newcomers feel welcome, communities are likely to enjoy better social outcomes, 

greater social cohesion and stronger economic growth. 

 

In this environment, everyone is able to fully participate in the economic, civic and social life of 

the community. 

 

Come find out about this exciting new initiative and how you can play a role! 

 

 RSVP:  

Samantha Letourneau 
LIP Coordinator 
Sletourneau@cvims.org 
 

 

 

 

Reception to follow 

mailto:Sletourneau@cvims.org

